
I wish to submit testimony concerning SB 554. I am opposed to this bill because I believe it is a constitutional infringement of my 
right to keep and bear firearms. When seconds count the police are minutes away. I am trained extensively in the use of firearms 
both in the military and in private life. Statistically the group this bill is targeting is targeting, CHL permit holders, has one of the best 
safety records and the least amount of firearm violence of any group of citizens. I’m a union member a veteran and I vote. Thank 
you for your time. God bless you!


